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To whom it may concern,

We are residents of Cawston and live on  which, will take the brunt of your increased traffic
proposal.  We are unable to attend the proposed virtual meeting on 16 July 2020.  However, I still register my
concerns on the impact of your proposal on our village and my neighbours on .
I will reiterate to you again. You are going for the cheap option to keep your shareholders happy with complete
disregard for the villagers and their concerns/wishes, welfare. Our house already vibrates when large lorries
pass down the road, your proposal will make our misery worse.
You aren’t trying hard enough for the villagers.  There is a route from Oulton airfield that bypasses the main
village and brings you out at the old railway bridge at the old Cawston Station adjacent to Glebe Crescent. Have
a look at that, try harder for the residents of Cawston!

We will be interested seeing/ hearing a recording of the proceedings.

I G Nelson BEM

Sent from my iPad
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